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We started the month out with setting up for our Season of light Exhibit. We had eight volunteers show
up to help pull all of the Christmas stuff out. We are at the point of just little stuff to finish up before
our S.o.L. opening.

Rodger is doing a wonderful job with his daily cleaning job. He is always so excited to come here to see
us and work. He comes with his worker every Tuesday and Thursday from 8:30 to 10:45am if Nemroc
gets this grant again we will have him for another year.

| made room in the Garage for the Shelving units that were purchased from Kmart to use in exhibit prep.
After exhibit prep is done we are going to put some of the wooden shelves in the classroom if needed.
All of the summer stuff is put away for the winter.

The gifts store also received some new shelves from Kmart. The store looks more organized and has a
more retail space. | am working on a way to make more retail space in the center of the store.

| had a conversation the other week with Mike Abledinger about the back patio and other bids
for the loading dock and front walk way. For the back Patio Bill McDonald will not start that project until
the spring time. For the other Projects None of the other contractors came over to give a bid, however
they all stated that they were too busy and could not fit it in this year. So | am hoping that maybe over
the winter they will make it over and we can get more bids for theses projects.

| replaced ten light ballast in the Multi-purpose Education room so every light in that room is working.

We hung the new Avenue of shops sign that the woodcarvers made for us and replaced three light
sockets in different shops.

Thank you,

Matt Klimczak



